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MAR 18 1385

Detroit Testing Lab, Inc.
ATTN: Bill Marquardt, RSO
8720 Northend Ave.

Oak Park, MI 48237

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR RENEWAL OF LICENSE NUMBER 21-18302-01 DATED JUNE 16, 1984
AND OUR REQUEST FOR ADDITICNAL INFORMATION BY PHONE ON JANUARY 21,
1988

Gentlemen:

We requested in the above mentioned phone conversation between Bill Marguardt
and John Madera of our office that you respond to us with additional informa-
tion. We requested the calculated or measured exposure levels found on the
roof of your exposure cell and the procedures for control access to the area;
the name(s) and qualifications of the individuals responsible for source
recovery during lost or disconnected sources; and the name and qualifications
of the new Radiation Safety Officer.

A check of our files indicate that we have not received a response from you to
date. You are hereby notified that you have 30 days in which to submit a
response to this notice.

pon failure to file an answer within the specified time, we will considered
your request abandoned and will void this action. This is without prejudice to
resubmission of the application.

Please respond in duplicate and refer to Control Number 77071.

Sincerely,

Uriginal Signed By
Bruce S. Mallett, Ph.D., Chief
Materials Licensing Section
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